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SCHOOLS FORUM  

MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD ON 15 June 2022 
 

Apologies  
 

 
 

1. MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING  

The Forum agreed and noted the minutes of the meeting 23 March 2020. 
 

2. LA UPDATE ON DFE/ESFA FUNDING & 2021/22 OUTTURN  

The forum received and noted the briefing papers detailing any updates in relation to 
Department for Education and Skills Funding Agency funding. 
 
The paper noted: 

In attendance  

Chair and Vice Chair  

John Draper  Headteacher Swaythling Primary  

Harry Kutty  Headteacher Cantell  

  

Primary Schools 

Amanda Talbot-Jones  Headteacher -m St Denys Primary  

PK Macbride  Governor -Banister Primary 

Peter Howard Headteacher – Fairisle Junior 

Secondary Schools 

Jim Henderson  Headteacher Woodlands Community College  

Roger Peplow Governor – St Georges School 

Academy 

Sean Preston  Hamwic Trust 

  

Special Schools 

Maria Smyth  Headteacher – Vermont school 

Nursery 

Anna Wright PVI for Early Years 

Observers 

Sue Thompson Early Years/Sure Start 

  

SCC officers  

Derek Wiles   

Steve Wade  

Clodagh Freeston  

  

  

James Rouse  St Ann’s Catholic School  

Rob Sanders Diocese of Winchester 
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 Department for Education and the Education and Skills Funding Agency have 
published allocations for the schools supplementary grant  for 2022-2023 
detailing how the funding was allocated, when the payments would be made and 
the number of payments that would be made; 

 Information relating to Recovery Premium.  
o The 2021-2022 Outturn;  
o the deficit in the High Needs Block; 
o Special Education Needs & Disabilities (SEND) team have an ongoing 

strategic review of the High Needs activity to manage demand for SEND 
services; 

o Early Years block funding; and  
o Dedicated Schools Grants movements in balances  

 
 
 
 

3. SCHOOLS ACCESS TO SCC AMAZON BUSINESS ACCOUNT  

The Forum received and noted a paper providing an outline of the SCC Amazon 
Business Account and how it may be accessed by the schools and the associated 
benefits local authority schools including: 

 Single Payment Method; 

 Streamlined approval and spend visibility for budget holders; 

 Guided Buying; and 

 Progressive Discounts. 
 

The Paper set out the process of how schools would be able to use the card and that 
there are no obligations for Schools to sign up to the central account but, it must be 
noted that due to the fact that we have exercised domain authority over 
@southampton.gov.uk resulting in all SCC accounts being administered by Supplier 
Management under a central account.  Interest schools that were eligible were advised 
to contact the Team Manager Buying Services to arrange for access to the account and 
to enable the set up of any user workshops or distribution of training/guidance material. 
 

 


